
From: peter laskowski
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: City"s Board of Representatives and Land Use Committee leteter of objection
Date: Friday, December 13, 2019 10:20:39 AM

To City's Board of Representatives and Land Use Committee, 

I am a South End property owner and I am opposed to the City's proposed adoption of a local historic
district and its study committee.  

Thank you,
237-241 Henry Street LLC

mailto:kalasinc@yahoo.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov


From: Joan Knudsen
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: South End Property OWner
Date: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:52:16 AM

Board of Representatives and Land Use Committee:

Please be advised that I am a South End property owner and I am opposed to the City’s proposed adoption of a local
historic district and its study committee.

Thank you

Joan and Peter Knudsen
Knudsen Realty, LLC
203-637-4104

Property owner of 48 Manor Street, Stamford CT

mailto:pkjmknudsen@aol.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov


From: Joseph Leanza
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: South end historic district
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 10:14:00 AM

ATTENTION:        Stamford Board of Representatives
                          Stamford Land Use Committee

I am a South End property owner.  I own properties at 7 Milton Street, 231 Ludlow Street
and 250 Ludlow Street in Stamford.  

I am opposed to the city's adoption of a historic district.

I believe that this change will negatively impact the value of my properties and place
restrictions on their maintenance and repair.  I strive to keep my properties safe and clean. 
The permitting process is strenuous enough without these additional regulations.

Please add my email address to your database and keep me updated on this issue.

With regards,
 
Joseph Leanza, DDS
(914)589-5693
joelee13@aol.com

mailto:joelee13@aol.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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